
         
 

RESCUE CHALLENGE 2020 

 

May 4-7, 2020 

 

POSTPONED! 
 

Please read carefully regarding Rescue Challenge 2020. 

 

This event has been POSTPONED at this time in Central Virginia 

due to the current Covid-19 outbreak. 

 

There will be a conference call held on Monday, April 6th between 

TRAVA, VDFP, and Regional Hosting Agencies to determine a 

reschedule and/or cancellation options. 

 

We are currently in contact with the Host Hotels about 

cancellations.  Please do not contact them until information is 

forwarded to you from the April 6th conference call. 

 

This is a collective decision between Technical Rescue Association of 

Virginia and Virginia Department of Fire Programs. 

 

 

 


